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Bates, Tamara

Subject: FW: Re discounts for developers developing wetlands

From: Catherine Thomas < >  
Sent: Sunday, April 28, 2024 3:28 PM 
To: Bates, Tamara <Tamara.Bates@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor 
<Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen <Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Kroetsch, Cameron 
<Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder <Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Hwang, Tammy 
<Tammy.Hwang@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt <Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom <Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; 
Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Danko, John-Paul <John-Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad 
<Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff <Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark <Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; 
Cassar, Craig <Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Alex <Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Spadafora, Mike 
<Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>; McMeekin, Ted <Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Re discounts for developers developing wetlands 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

I am very concerned to hear not only that are developers to get the go ahead to develop warehouses on wetlands, 
which need to be conserved due to climate changes and wildlife habitat preservation, but alarmed that there is a staff 
proposal to give developers a discount on development charges - this means that taxpayers would be subsidising  a 
development that most of the local population is against!  

As a local taxpayer I urge you to please vote against this discount proposal 

Catherine Thomas  

Hamilton ON 
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